Monument Academy

Traditional Education for Modern Times

Dear Monument Academy Families,

I hope you all had a wonderful break! It is hard to believe it is already the middle of October. Thank you for
attending parent-teacher conferences. Your active involvement and support is greatly appreciated, and we look
forward to continued collaboration.

Homecoming week was so much fun! Thank you to Mrs. Barrera and the high school student council members
for their hard work and dedication in making homecoming week such a success. S’mores night was a blast with
the students enjoying s’'mores by the fire. The live music and a sense of camaraderie made the evening even
more memorable. The homecoming dance was an incredible evening filled with beautiful decorations, dancing,
and school spirit. Thank you to all our amazing high school students for making this week so special!

Congratulations to Mr. Patterson and Mrs. Patterson for the incredible band and orchestra fall concerts! | am
always incredibly impressed with these performances. The dedication of our teachers and our students is truly
inspiring. They demonstrate commitment through practice, teamwork, and a passion for music. Thank you to all
the parents for your unwavering support of our music program!

Here are the upcoming activities:

High School Halloween Party MA East October 25
MA West Fall Festival MA East October 26
Senior Graduation meeting MA East October 28
Choir Concert MA East October 29
Middle School Halloween Bash Ma East November 1
SAAC meeting MA East November 4

East SAAC Meeting Announcement

The MA East School Accountability Advisory Committee (SAAC) will meet Monday, November 4 at 3:30 pm in
Room 1063 at the East Campus. SAAC Meetings are open for public attendance and observation. We encourage
MA parents and stakeholders to attend.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your partnership!

Respectfully,
Angela Duca
Secondary Principal

aduca@monumentacademy.net
719-431-8001 X1007
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